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                                                                                                                                                  Wednesday 12 April 2017

Dear Parents                                                                                                                                 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Unfortunately due to unforeseen circumstances, the trip to the Museum of Islamic Art has had to be cancelled. This was out of the schools control and we sincerely apologise for this as we know that students were very much looking forward to going on the trip. 

The trip will be unable to be rescheduled due to upcoming assessments and Ramadan.

Thank you for your understanding,

Yours faithfully
Benjamin Spencer
Year 2 Class Teacher 
T: +974 44379623
Email: benjamin.spencer@nais.qa
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